
Kentima Ministry
Join the Kentima Ministry this Lent as we meet during 

coffee hour to build new skills and fellowship. Continuing 
into cross stitch this season, the class will look to build up 
to traditional projects while exploring styles and designs 

from all over Greece.

• Sundays, March 9th,16th, & 23rd and April 6th in the 
Seniors Room at the front of the small hall. We will start 
about 10 minutes into coffee hour, grab yourself a snack 
and head over! 

• All ages are welcome, children must be accompanied by 
an adult. 

• Beginning materials will be provided.

• If you have expertise you are willing to share, please 
reach out!


